« CORPUS CHRISTI INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
515 NORTH CARANCAHUA
P. O. DRAWER 110
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS

DANA WILLIAMS
SUPERINTENDENT

June 28, 1963

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I appreciate very much your letter of June 24, 1963 and the
information has been called to the attention of Mr. U. D.
Henslee, our Director of Personnel. You may be assured that
he will evaluate her qualifications very carefully and will
make every effort to see that each person selected to teach
in our schools will be the best person, in his judgment,
available at this time.

We appreciate your interest in our school system as well as
in those who teach.

Sincerely,

Dana Williams
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DAMNA WILLIAMS
SUPERINTENDENT

May 29, 1963

Dr. Hector Garcia
401 Peerman
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Forgive me for waiting so long to write to you expressing
my gratitude for the reception which you and your sister
held for Mrs. Williams and me. It was a real opportunity
for us to meet the officials and leadership of the groups
represénted.

If I am to be successful here as your school leader, it is
extremely important that I have the understanding and sup-
port of all of our people and especially those in positions
of great leadership and influence.

In your role as presider you made it very easy for us and
both Mrs, Williams and I are deeply grateful.

Your continued support and understanding are sincerely
solicited.

With kindest personal regards, I am
Sincerely yours,

Dana Williams
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DANA WILLIAMS
SUPERINTENDENT

April 19, 1974

Dr. Hector Garcia, President
G. I. Forum
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

For sometime now, I have felt the need for an advisory committee

to work with me on matters pertaining to our school desegregation
prob’ems, and have decided to ask organizations and groups in the
community to assist me in this area. I would like to ask your
group to nominate a person to serve on this committee. Your organi-
zation, along with approximately 15 others, will be asked to make
appointments.

I would hope you would appoint someone who can and will attend the
meetings, who is interested in the problems, and who will not only
represent your organization but also will represent the interest of
the entire comunity.

The group will be purely advisory in purpose and I hope will be
broadly representative of our school district.

You may be assured that I am sincere in seeking the assistance of
citizens of Corpus Christi and feel that a group of this kind is
definitely needed at this time to help me fulfill my leadership role
in the community.

Sincerely, -

Dana Williams
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